
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: February 5, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Chancery, Parish and School Staff 
 
From:  Tom Hardy, Director, Office of Information Technology 
  
Re: Money Wiring Scams 

           
 
Money wiring scams are very common. In a money wiring scam, a dishonest 
person lies and tricks you into wiring money to them. You should never wire 
money to someone you do not know. 
 
Here are some tips that might help you identify these types of emails: 

• you just won a prize, but you have to pay fees to get the prize 
• you need to pay for something you just bought online before your 

package is sent 
• a friend is in trouble and needs your help 
• you got a check for too much money and you need to send back the extra 

amount 

For additional information, please read this article published by the Federal 
Trade Commission.  

We hope you find these tips helpful. If you have any questions or are in doubt, 
please contact the Help Desk at support@archatl.com. 

https://www.consumer.gov/articles/1019-money-wiring-scams
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